
From: Robert Campbell

Sent Monday, April 13, 2015 9:27 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: NS Film tax credit

You’ve likely received many of these emails.
Add us to the list of voters who do NOT approve of the near sighted thinking, lack of consultation, reneging on promises

and terrible math abilities that this change indicates.

We are not in the business directly but it WILL effect us and our community and the province. We are only two votes but

consider us committed to change.

Robert
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